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S.H. Bell Company, Chicago, IL 
December 8, 2016 
Inspection Pictures 
Taken by: Molly Smith, Environmental Scientist, EPA Region 5 
 
All pictures were taken by Molly Smith, Environmental Scientist, during a December 8, 2016, 
inspection at the S.H. Bell Company, Chicago, Illinois facility. For additional detail see the 
Inspection Report.  

 

 
Photo 1: Dry Fog System 

 

 
Photo 2: Dry Fog System 
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Photo 3: Brine Truck, used for roadway application 

 
 

 
Photo 4: On-site equipment 
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Photo 5: On-site meteorological station 

 

 
Photo 6: Truck leaving Ryerson Building 
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Photo 7: Air emissions control system near American Ship Building 

 

 
Photo 8: Air emissions control system near American Ship Building 


